

Thomas O. Forslund, Director

Governor Matthew H. Mead

March 28, 2017

WB-2017-040

Dear Ms. Fuhry:

Thank you for your letter inquiring if the Wyoming Department of Health (WDH) has any regulations or codes requiring patrons to wear shoes or other footwear while inside a business such, as stores and restaurants.

The Wyoming Department of Health does not have a statute, rule, or regulation regarding wearing footwear in public places. There are local ordinances regarding this issue, but the WDH does not track that information.

If you require further information, contact Wendy McGee at <a href="wdh-phd.admin@wyo.gov">wdh-phd.admin@wyo.gov</a> or 307-777-6340.

Sincerely,

Wendy E. Braund, MD, MPH, MSEd, FACPM,

State Health Officer and Administrator

Public Health Division

WB/wm